DISTRIBUTION:

August 23, 185 LNB R/F
H. Booher

J. Persensky

Walt Coakley :

Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
1100 Circle 75 Parkway

Atlanta, GA 30339

Dear Mr, Co2kley:

Enclosed 1s a copy of a memorandum to the Regional Administritors from
Messrs, Denton and Taylor, dated August 14, 1985, The memorandum describes
the approach NRC will be following to evaluate the «ffectiveness of INPO's
Accreditation Program on improving training in the nuclear pcwer industry,

8111 Russell discussed the memorandum with INPO staff while observing the
Team Visit at Nine Mile Point last week. He indicated then that we would
provide a copy to you.

If you have any questions, call me on 301) 492-4892,
Sincerely,
Oﬂg'n.' s'oned by
J. J. Persensky, Section Leader

Licensee Qualifications Branch
Division of Human Factors Safety
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